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Dear Mrs. Fawcett,

I am sorry tliat I have only just 
been able to attend to your letter of 
January 30th. I am reduced to one and 
a half secretaries, and find it impossible 
to cope with the deluge of correspondence 
which I have from all over the world.

Please use my name in connection with
any other meetings you may have.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Fawcett. 21st Feb. 1917.


